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Memorandum 

Memorandum No: 21-004 

Date: January 25, 2021 

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

From: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 

Re: Neighbor Support Night 2021 

This memorandum is to provide an update on Neighbor Support Night 2021. 

Neighbor Support Night is an annual, family-friendly, free, outdoor event where 
neighbors can meet other neighbors, city officials, and staff to learn more about city 
departments and the services they provide. 

In an abundance of caution, Neighbor Support Night 2021, which is normally held in 
February, has been cancelled, this year, due to concerns over the spread of COVID-19. 

We look forward to safely bringing back Neighbor Support Night in 2022. 

C: Tarlesha W. Smith, Esq., Assistant City Manager 
Greg Chavarria, Assistant City Manager 
Alain E. Boileau, City Attorney 
Jeffrey A. Modarelli, City Clerk 
John C. Herbst, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
CMO Managers 


